

European Fencing Confederation Confédération Européenne d'Escrime

March 16, 2021

Information Letter no. 04-2021

EFC Administrative Rules

Dear Member Federation,

I am pleased to inform you that the EFC Executive Committee has established a new regulation in the EFC which is **EFC Administrative Rules.**

The main motivation was to gather and integrate all decisions, processes and regulations currently in force at the EFC, which until now have been embedded in separate documents.

The EFC Administrative Rules is also available on our website: https://www.eurofencing.info/getFile/case:show/id:479114

Warm Regards,

Jacek SLUPSKI Secretary General